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APPOINTMENT OF NEW
VICE-CHANCELLOR AND NEW REGISTRAR
FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF CAPE COAST

It is announced for the information of the University community and the general public that at its
Special Meeting held on 17t June, 2020, the University of Cape Coast Council took the
following decisions:

1. Appointment of Vice-Chancellor

Council appointed Professor Johnson Nyarko Boampong, currently Provost of the College
of Health and Allied Sciences, as the new Vice-Chancellor of the University of Cape Coast
for an initial 4-year term of office with effect from 1t August, 2020.

Professor Johnson Nyarko Boampong will take over from the incumbent Vice-Chancellor,
Professor Joseph Ghartey Ampiah, whose term of office ends on 31st July, 2020.

2. Appointment of Registrar

Council appointed Mr. Jeff Teye Emmanuel Onyame, currently the Director of Academic
Affairs, as the new Registrar of the University of Cape Coast. Mr. Onyame's appointment
takes effect from 1st August, 2020.

Mr. Jeff Teye Emmanuel Onyame will take over from the incumbent Registrar, Mr. John
Kofi Nyan, when his term of office eqds on 31st July, 2020.
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